
TESTIMONY OF SCOTT MILLER 

Senate Bill 2029 – Guaranteed Issue Health Insurance 

 
 

Good afternoon, my name is Scott Miller. I am the Executive Director of the North 
Dakota Public Employees Retirement System, or NDPERS. I appear before you today 
in a neutral position on Senate Bill 2029.  I am available should there be any questions 

related to the impact of the bill on any of the NDPERS benefits. 
 


